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(36) Request VIII–30(C)—Symbol for
Number of Tracks Sign

This request from a private citizen in
Chelterham, Pennsylvania, is to replace
the standard Number of Tracks Sign
(R15–2) with a symbol sign showing

tracks instead of the word ‘‘TRACKS.’’
The symbol is shown below. The
purpose stated for this request is to
provide better understanding of traffic
control signs for non-English speaking
drivers.

The FHWA proposes to deny this
request. The FHWA does not have any
data to indicate that the standard
Number of Tracks Sign is
misunderstood by drivers.
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